
January	2024	Newsletter
Hello	Families,

Welcome	2024!	May	the	next	365	days	be	filled	with	love,
laughter,	and	good	times.	Please	take	a	moment	to	read	about
our	news.

We	will	be	CLOSED	Monday,	January	15	in	honor	of	Martin	Luther
King	Jr.



School	Arrival	Time
School	drop-off	is	between	the
hours	of	7:00	am	and	10:00	am.

Thanks	to	all	who	have	made	the	effort
to	arrive	at	school	by	10:00am.	It	is
important	that	your	child	arrives	early
in	the	day	since	that	is	when	teachers
do	most	of	the	specific	curriculum
meetings	and	activities.	It	is	also	easier
for	children	to	adjust	to	the	day	and
get	to	know	their	classmates	when	they
arrive	in	the	morning.	Arriving	early
can	be	practice	for	when	your	child
attends	public	school!

If	your	child	has	a	medical
appointment	and	must	be	late,
please	be	sure	to	let	us	know
ahead	of	time.

Inclement	Weather
In	the	event	of	a	snowstorm	or	icy
roads,	we	will	post	the	delay	or	closing
alert	on	Kaymbu	and	our	Facebook
page.	We	will	also	leave	a	message	on
the	center's	voicemail.

Vacations

If	your	family	will	be	taking	time	off	for	vacation,	please	be	sure
to	let	us	know	at	the	front	desk.

Library	Events

Check	out	Thomas	Crane	Public	Library's	January	events	for	both
children	and	adults!

http://thomascranelibrary.org/events-calendar/

http://thomascranelibrary.org/events-calendar/


Winter	Book	Suggestions
Now	that	it	is	officially	winter,	I	found	a
great	list	of	books	to	cozy	up	with	and
read	to	your	child.

Please	follow	the	link	for	winter
preschool	stories!
http://pocketofpreschool.com/winter-
books-for-little-learners/

WCCC	Happenings

http://pocketofpreschool.com/winter-books-for-little-learners/










Please	let	us	know	if	you	have	any	questions.

Thanks	for	reading,	have	a	great	week!
WCCC	Staff


